## Dear Enfield Council,

I'm emailing in response to reports that the council are planning to allow development to take place on Enfield's green belt. I want to strongly voice my objection to these plans, and hope that you will reconsider. The idea of building on the green belt in today's climate is simply unbelievable and I can't understand why it would ever even be considered. We are in a climate crisis with the world literally on fire, and every tree that is cut down puts us in a worse situation. Planting new trees is no substitute for the removal of established woodland. Even putting the future of our children aside, there is so much 'grey belt' land in Enfield that could be used instead, which is actually close to stations and amenities. It seems like an extremely irresponsible and short-sighted strategy and will be looked back on as a grave mistake. Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do in order to formally object to the plan.